Discover the benefits of 5G!
 
Essex County Council has launched a campaign called ‘Be 5G Smart’, to raise awareness of 5G – the fifth generation of mobile internet. 
 
There are lots of myths about 5G, so the council is hoping to set the record straight on these, as well as show the benefits it can offer. 
 
Not only will 5G allow people in Essex to use technology on the go like never before – it’ll also revolutionise the way emergency services work, as well as help in the fight against climate change.

Right now, Essex County Council doesn’t have plans to roll out 5G, but it is engaging with the mobile network operators to help increase 5G connectivity where possible. 

Good connectivity – both mobile and fixed (broadband) – is key to making Essex a good place to live and work. To find out more about 5G, visit the Be 5G Smart campaign page.

